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Please consider joining in the Von 
Steuben Parade down Lincoln Ave. this 
year. Your families can march with us 
or ride on the FOP float. Here are 
some photos from past years, some 
members are no longer with us but not 
forgotten;and thankfully the many who 
are still active. Hope to see you there 
this year -  Art.  
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